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Mzrch 1, 2005

hir. Mars Volavks

Executive Director

Pennsyhania Healih Care Cost Containment Council
Suite 408

Harrishurg, P 17101

Dear br. Wolawka:

This repar represents & significant collabarative effort on the part of hospital stafl, physiclans, and PHC4. The
data is well organized, slandardized, and presented in & format available i patients, Insurers, and providers.

Hewever, similar fo 1ast vear's repart, the currenl report shows that the vast majority of hoepitals and physkcians
fall into an “accepiable” range of quality mdicatars and few addiional meaningful conclusions can be drawn.

In ardar Lo imgrave e utiliny of this and future reparts, we recommend the flowing changes and additions to
the Council:

1.

Consider compiling data as il becomes available over a longer fime periad, for examgle a8 composite of 2-3
years, similar fo the Heallhgrades® evaluafions. This change will allow for rmore powerful statistical
companisons batwean providers and will avoid short-term Ructuations in the dala. For example, several of
our surgeons have achieved zero martality, yet due fo the statislical anatysis and limdded timeframes this s
not documentad a5 reaching significance.

IMclude in the final report & numerical represenfation of Severty or case-mix index for hospitals, which
should be available to the public 85 an additional means of reviewing the quality of a program. This data &
already measured a5 a "CABG severily” on individual patients and could be averaged as a repartable
measure for each haspital,

We recammend further review and comments by the Council conegming the cost-effectivensss of cara,
which ig a tnely and relevant issue and a major part of tha mission of PHCA. The Council has clearly and
cansislently documented that charges (and costs bo insurers al a comesponding ratio} can vany upwards of
200-400%, withaut measurable improvements in quality. IFinswers, providers, and consumers fruly want an
impact on cost effectivensss of cere this issue shauld ba addressed.

We appreciate lhe information presented in this report 25 one of several rasources available to us for angoing
quality and cost condral, and wilh the changes above look farward to additional benefits for our patients in the
futura.

Sinceraly,

G Clodiatis

Gearge P. Danvliakos, M.O.
Drirecior of Cardiovascular Surgery

A devsion of the Butler Haalth Systemn

9o - €8T | #TA

{0104} BRGS-+59 | D0S-1

{0101 #RES-+SD | D08




